
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
Council Chambers, Ojai City Hall 

401 South Ventura Street, Ojai, CA 93023 
Phone: 805.640.1207     Web site:  obgma.com 

Email: obgma@aol.com 
 

Board of Directors 
Richard Hajas, Casitas Municipal Water District Jim Finch, Ojai Water Conservation District 

Peter Thielke, Mutual Water Companies Bob Daddi, Community Facilities District 
Andrew Whitman, City of Ojai 

 
The Board meeting of December 26, 2024, is cancelled. 

The regular meetings of the Ojai Basin Groundwater Management Agency are scheduled for 
the last Thursday of each month. The meeting agenda will be posted at Ojai City Hall and the 
OBGMA website 72 hours prior to the meeting.  
 
The next regular meeting of the Ojai Basin Groundwater Management Agency is scheduled for 
September 26, 2024, at 3:00 p.m. to be held in the Council Chambers at Ojai City Hall and by 
Zoom Teleconferencing. Please contact OBGMA by email at obgma@aol.com or by calling 
805.640.1207 with any questions. 
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